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Purpose 

 
To advise Council on the current status of Air Services in Cobar further to a Meeting 

held with the Local Mines, Mayor, Deputy Mayor and General Manager. 

 

Background 

 

Given the sensitive commercial nature of the information provided by the Mines it is 

recommended that Council considers a further report in the Committee of the Whole 

Closed Council. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

That a further Report concerning the Air Services in Cobar Status Update be 

considered in the Committee of the Whole Closed Council with the press and 

public excluded for the reason as stated in Section 10A (2) (d) (i) of the Local 

Government Act 1993, as it contains commercial information of a confidential 

nature that would if disclosed in open Council would prejudice the commercial 

position of the person who supplied it. 


